Cynulliad Cenedlaethol Cymru

Y Pwyllgor Newid Hinsawdd, Amgylchedd a Materion Gwledig

National Assembly for Wales

Climate Change, Environment and Rural Affairs Committee

James Wilson Director Bangor Mussels

3 April 2019

Dear James,

I would like to thank you on behalf of the Committee for taking the time to host us last Thursday.

As you know, the future of food policy and fisheries policies in Wales are key areas for the Committee. We were grateful for the opportunity to meet with you to discuss the issues and thoroughly enjoyed the experience of seeing your set up first hand.

During our discussions, you raised several important issues which the Committee will take forward and incorporate in its report on Rethinking Food in Wales.

We were also particularly interested in the valuable insight you offered regarding the issues you foresee arising after Brexit and your concerns relating to the UK Government's Fisheries Bill.

We hope you will continue to share your expertise with the Committee. We hope you will be available to attend a future formal Committee meeting to share your expertise when the Committee considers the Welsh Government's consultation, "Brexit and our Seas".

Yours sincerely,

Mike Hedges AM

Mute Medger

Chair of Climate Change, Environment and Rural Affairs Committee



Cynulliad Cenedlaethol Cymru Bae Caerdydd, Caerdydd, CF99 1NA SeneddNHAMG@cynulliad.cymru www.cynulliad.cymru/SeneddNHAMG 0300 200 6565 National Assembly for Wales Cardiff Bay, Cardiff, CF99 1NA SeneddCCERA@assembly.wales www.assembly.wales/SeneddCCERA 0300 200 6565